
 

From: Roger Pat  
Sent: November 23, 2010 2:56 PM
To: BoardSec
Cc: dtimm@iprcanada.com
Subject: File EB- 2010-0253 Request for extension for Grey Hlds. Council
 
                                       EB -2010-0253
 
 
  Pat Foster
  
  
  
 
 
  November 24,2010
 
 
  Ms.Kristen Walli
  Board Secretary
  Ontario Energy Board
  2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
  Toronto, Ontario M4P IE4
 
 
 
  Dear  Ms. Walli;
 
 
       
       Plateau  Wind Inc. continues to treat  the Ontario Energy Board the Municipal Council and ALL
potentially affected landowners as well as encumbrancres/ees with disrespect in the following manner;
        1.ALL  directly affected landowners were not served a copy of the Application as directed by the
O.E.B.in their letter of direction.
 
         2.Both  the O.E.B. and the Municipal Council were not served with submission papers on the due
date. Why was  the Board served 2 days late and the Council 6 days late? Could they not  have been
served on the same day? 
 
 
  This letter is a request for a 10 day extension (Dec.16/2010) for Grey Highlands Council to have
sufficient time to consider and respond,as they are currently a "lame duck council".The council is to be
inaugurated on Dec.6/2010
 
 
  Thank  you for taking the time to read and consider this letter.Let us approach this situation in a
mature, professional  manner.



 
    Sincerely
    
      Pat  Foster
_________________________________________________
Reduce Your Carbon Footprint, Please Think Before You Print.




